
Northumberland Hills Hospital Foundation thanks all who made a  

donation in the month of AUGUST 2022 in memory of the following 

 Thank you! 

By honouring the life of a loved one or friend with a gift to the Northumberland Hills Hospital  

Foundation, you are helping make our hospital a centre of excellence in health care. Memorial cards are 

available at the Foundation office, or by contacting Wendy Bridgman, Office and Data Coordinator  

Email: wbridgman@nhh.ca Office Phone: (905) 372-6811 ext. 3066.  To donate to the Northumberland 

Hills Hospital online, please visit www.nhhfoundation.ca—donate now. 

In Memory  

 

Don Wood 

Douglas Baker 

Elizabeth Anne Carruthers 

Gordon James Tinney 

James Colin Grant 

Jennifer Katie Jean Sandercock 

John Albert Clement 

John David Tredree 

John William Harris 

 

 

 

 

Josephine Elizabeth Lowther 

June Mary Davey 

Linda Lu Mutton 

Margaret Elizabeth Turner 

Mary Louise Willis 

Nicole Lesley Ough 

Ronnie Alan Jones 

William John “Bill” Abraham 

William Reid “Bill” Hagemeyer 

 

 

 


